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Dear parents and carers, 
We hope you had an enjoyable Easter holidays.  
We would like to thank the PTA for their lovely Easter Egg Treasure Hunt, 
which they managed to do indoors because of the bad weather at the end of 
last term. Staff and pupils really enjoyed it and it was a fun way to end the 
term.  
This term we have another busy time ahead of us. The building work  has 
started well and work has also started on some changes inside the school too. 
A full list of dates will be sent out next week, but here are some key national 
events for your diaries: 
Week beginning Monday 13th  May:   
KS2  SATs week for pupils in Year 6 (Full timetable to follow) 
KS1 SATs for pupils in Year 2 also begin this week and continue the next week 
to support teacher assessment. 
Week beginning Monday 17th June: 
Year 1 Phonics screening check takes place this week. 
Happily this term is not just about testing and we have events such as a 
whole school trip, y4 Residential, Sports Days and leavers’ assembly to look 
forward to. 
When you get this newsletter Year 5 Miss Glenny, Mrs Chima, Mrs Gough, Miss 
Crawley and I will have Kipped in a Ship (photos next week!) 
Yours sincerely, 
Carla Matthews  Associate Head teacher 
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